
Committee of Adjustment 

City of Guelph 

 

Regarding: 1 Calgary Avenue, Guelph, ON N1E 4M1 

 

City Planners and Committee of Adjustment Members, 

 

We are writing you to explain our situation. The application and drawings we have submitted to 

Committee of Adjustment for minor variance include dimensions and drawings of our proposed fence 

location which is slightly different than the existing fence location. We are aware that small portion of 

the fence is currently built on city property. That happened unintentionally. However drawings do show 

this fence built on property line. We are hoping our application for minor variance will be approved and 

then we will correct the portion of the fence as indicated on the drawings. 

Either way, we will follow the directions of Committee of Adjustments in regards to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

Milan and Viera Svitek 

 

December 6, 2020 

 

 

 

 


